
From: Simon Woodside   
Sent: Sunday, May 15, 2022 11:46 PM 
To: clerk@hamilton.ca 
Subject: Regarding GRIDS2/MCR plan for the May 17th Statutory Public Meeting 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
I’m writing in support of GRIDS2/MCR plan for the May 17th Statutory Public Meeting. I support the firm 
urban boundary and intensification within our current boundary as the best way to to reduce the 
impacts of the climate crisis. 
 
simon 
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